
 

 

Department of Human Resource Management 
Office of Health Benefits 

April 17, 2025 

Important 2025-26 Open Enrollment Update 

The Open Enrollment for all July Groups has changed to May 16 – 
May 30, 2025 

The Department of Human Resource Management (DHRM), Office of Health 
Benefits (OHB) would like to inform you that the 2025-2026 Open Enrollment for 
Health Benefits has changed to May 16 – May 30. It was previously 
communicated in the TLC FY26 Renewal binder that Open Enrollment would be 
May 1 – May 15, 2025.  

Please communicate this important change with your employees and update any 
communications that you may have sent within your employer group. 

Please send all questions to TLCPolicy@dhrm.virginia.gov. 

Please do no reply to this e-mail.  
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